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| belive there should be some sort of annual licensing. With a limited number of hunters and a
sustainable number of tags for crocs and to be over a certain size. Years ago in groper creek a friend
if mine got charged for taking out a croc because the enviros didnt take it seriously. That one croc
3.8m ate 2 of one of my friends dogs. Then a girl i went to school with it ate 4 of her dogs plus others
im unaware of. It use to stalk us and many others when fishing and when we use to walk across the
river at low tide to pig hunt. It stalked everyone at the boat ramp because of irresponsible
southerners through remains of fish and crabs into the water at the boat ramp. We have had many
others come floating up in rivers and bays iver the years that people have shot. This is just in the
burdekin river, grouper creek upstart bay area. Im sure there would be others in the Burdekin area
let alone all the other area's. The crocs are moving south because there are so many big crocs
fighting for territory. Has nothing to do with global warming. They dont care about cold water like
most think. They are moving further inland and into cooler waters for territory. | feel nothing will
happen until they are a common occurrence on the sunshine coast. We need a sustainable cull once
a year. A number of hunters a number of tags and a certain size.





